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Information for Practitioners

CERTIFICATE OF GOOD STANDING

If you apply for registration overseas, it is likely that you will require a Certificate of Good Standing
(Professional Status), which the Board can supply. The current cost is $65.00.

The Certificate of Good Standing is created from information held on the Register of Dietitians and
states your registration and practising status, confirms whether you are engaged in and meeting
competence requirements and whether there are any disciplinary actions pending or proceeding
against you.

Please contact administration@dietitiansboard.org.nz for further information.




